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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma 

has conveyed warm greetings on the auspicious occasion of Losar to 

the people of State for a happy and prosperous year ahead. He 

expressed hope that the New Year festival of the Buddhist community 

will usher-in peace and prosperity in the State. 

May the festivity also bring tranquility and contentment in the society, 

the Governor said in his message.  
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